
 

10 February 2014 
 
RE:  YEAR 11 BUSINESS STUDIES RESEARCH TRIP FRIDAY 21 FEBRUARY 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As part of the GCSE Business course, students have to do a ‘Controlled Assessment’ which is a 
research project that will account for 25% of their final grade.  The write-up itself will take place 
across the first two weeks of March.  However, an important part of the research that is 
conducted by pupils is a visit to a local business to ask questions of the owner and to see how it 
operates.  The businesses in question are a short walk from the school, around Jinfeng Road.   
 
The visit is scheduled to take place on Friday 21st February and will happen during school hours: 
students will leave school at 9:45am and will return at approximately 11:45am in time for period 4.  
Students will be dressed as for a normal school day.  We will walk in small groups to Jinfeng Road 
and back and students will be fully supervised by our staff at all times.  
 
Following the visit, pupils will have approximately two further weeks to conduct additional 
research in their own time.  Please contact me at a-gocoldas@bisspuxi.com if you have any 
concerns or wish to discuss further. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Aniket Gocoldas 
Head of Business Studies and Economics 
 
  


